
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request             Ref: 20-227 

14 December 2020 
 
By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 
Trust’s response is as follows: 
 
• We can confirm that we do hold the information you are requesting 
 
1. The name and email address of the person within your trust that holds the following 
position or equivalent: 
General Manager for 
Dermatology  
Sufi Husain  
Deputy Divisional/General Manager 
sufi.husain@uhbristol.nhs.uk 
 
Endoscopy 
Laura Nash 
Assistant General Manager 
laura.nash@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
Ophthalmology 
Mark Stevens  
Assistant General Manager 
mark.stevens@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
Service Manager for Dermatology – 
Caroline Bannister 
Assistant General Manager 
Caroline.Bannister@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
Endoscopy –  
Laura Nash 
Assistant General Manager 
laura.nash@uhbw.nhs.uk 
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Ophthalmology 
Lorretta McAlpine  
Performance and Operations Manager 
lorretta.mcalpine@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
Clinical Lead for 
Dermatology 
Adam Bray  
Consultant Dermatologist 
Adam.Bray@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
Endoscopy 
Jim Portal  
Consultant Hepatologist 
jim.portal@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
Ophthalmology  
Joint post 
Rebecca Ford  
Consultant, BEH 
rebecca.ford@uhbw.nhs.uk 
Abosede Cole  
Abosede.cole@uhbw.nhs.uk 
 
2. Do you insource any clinical services and which ones? 
We have not insourced clinical services for this financial year 
 
3. Do you have a contract with any company and who is that and for which insourcing 
services? 
Not applicable 
 
4. Did you procure this under any current framework and if so which one? 
Not applicable 
 
5. How is this charged for by the third party service provider per patient/per tariff? 
Not applicable 
 
6. Are you currently being charged below, on or above NHS tariff? 
Not applicable 
 
7. Do you use substantively employed Trust staff to delivery all or part of the insourced 
service? 
Not applicable 

mailto:lorretta.mcalpine@uhbw.nhs.uk
mailto:Adam.Bray@uhbw.nhs.uk
mailto:jim.portal@uhbw.nhs.uk
mailto:rebecca.ford@uhbw.nhs.uk


 
 
 
8. The total number of procedures completed by each supplier (named) in the following 
categories: 
• Endoscopy 
• Ophthalmology 
• ENT 
• Neurology 
• Dermatology 
• All Others 
None 
 
9. The total spend completed by each supplier (named) per service area? 
None 
 
10. Please give an annual breakdown per annum of insourcing services per service 
area: 
• 18/19 Ophthalmology 652 
• 19/20 Ophthalmology  78 
 
11. When will you envisage starting to deliver face to face outpatient services? 
Dermatology have partially restored face to face outpatient 
Ophthalmology face to face outpatient appointments are running 
Endoscopy are delivering face to face outpatient services 
 
 
This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 
 
If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Director of Corporate Governance 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 
BS1 3NU 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 



 
 
Publication 

Please note that this letter and the information included/attached will be published on our 
website as part of the Trust’s Freedom of Information Publication Log. This is because 
information disclosed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act is disclosed to the 
public, not just to the individual making the request. We will remove any personal information 
(such as your name, email and so on) from any information we make public to protect your 
personal information. 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Team 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
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